OPEN WATER COMMITTEE REPORT 
METROPOLITAN SWIMMING, Inc.
MAY 4, 2022

Our annual Metropolitan Swimming 2022 Open Water Championships will be held on Saturday, September 24 at the Rye Town Beach in Rye, NY.

HAA-SSC-TVSC have joined together to conduct an Open Water Swim Meet on July 8 at Cedar Beach in Mt. Sinai.

Open Water Officials Certification is being conducted via Zoom in two sessions.


co-chairs – Jeff Chu and George Fleckenstein
